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Tuesday 4th February 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 
 

Re: Wolves Foundation Charity Event 
 
As a school, we have partnered with the Wolves Foundation for our next charity fundraising 
event. Attached to this letter is the sponsorship form*. On 3rd March 2025, children will have 
the exciting opportunity to take part in a penalty shoot-out against Wolfie! 
 
All children who take part in this event will receive a certificate from the Wolves Foundation. 
Any child who raises money will also receive a ‘goody bag.’ There is also a grand prize of two 
match-day tickets to watch Wolves up for grabs! 
 
For every £10 raised on a sponsorship form, the child’s name will be entered into a raffle—
giving them a greater chance of winning the jackpot prize! 
 
Please return sponsor forms and money no later than Friday 28th February 2025.  
 
All funds raised will be split between school and the Wolves Foundation.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
  
Mr N Platt  
PE Leader  
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Copies of the sponsorship form have been sent home from classes, or can be printed via the link 
above.  
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